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Solicitation for  
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The New York City Department of Health and Mental Hygiene hereby announces the cancellation of the 
Solicitation for Laboratory Testing Services, dated June 11, 2015.  This cancellation is made pursuant to 
the provisions of Section 3 “Bid Procedures and Requirements”, subsection 10 of the above-referenced 
solicitation.  
 
We are grateful for those firms that participated in this important solicitation and encourage all firms to 
respond to our future solicitations. 
 

 
                          


